
 

 

                                                                       

     During the month of December we will review the activities and contents of the last 
                                     monty   two months (as described in the last two newsletters). Additionally, the sound and     
     recognition of the first four alphabets will be covered. We will continue studying 

some common things that begin with these four letters as well as to recognize the first 
letter of their names. We are going to explore the four colors (Red, Green, Blue, 
Yellow) and identifying the shapes (circle, square, triangle).  
 
Counting and sorting 1-3, counting number of children, sorting and ordering objects. 
A new topic about 5 senses is also included in this month.  
 
We will continue talking about the basic family structure.  

           

  Nursery rhymes and familiar songs based on numbers (1-10), letters and body parts
  will be covered in the daily circle time.   

 

                       Schedule 

 

          9:00 am – Breakfast  
 

             9:30 am – Circle Time 
     

         10:00 am – Independent Play Time. 
       
           10:30 am – Follow Schedule as laid out in a monthly newsletter. 
            

11:00 am – Reading / Story Time 
      
           11:30 pm – Lunch 
          

12:00 – 2:00 pm – Nap Time/Quite Time with complete supervision 
 
     2:30 pm – Independent Play Time. 
      
          3:30 pm – Snack Time 
 
     4:00 – 5:00 pm – Coloring/Puzzles 
 
     5:00 pm – Tidy up Time 
 
     (Note: Pick up time is 5:00 – 5:30 pm and during this time your child will be watching  
     TVO Kids or Tree House until picked up.) 
      
 
     Our Motto – “EDUCATION & DISCIPLINE WITH LOVE AND CARE”  
      
     Naila Saeed 
     90 Chipwood Crescent   

Toronto, ON. M2J 3X7  
H: (416) 491-5920; C: (416) 564-0731                                           

Early Years Education  
System is not only a  
Daycare, but a complete 
child development 
program. Through this 
unique educational 
program, we are 
committed to make your 
child’s base strong. We 
strive to achieve this by 
enhancing basic learning 
skills and capabilities of 
each of our children 

Tip of the Month 
 

DISCIPLINE IS 
ABOUT 
TEACHING 
CHILDREN TO 
BEHAVE WELL 
DESPITE THEIR 
PROBLEMS, NOT 
EXCUSING THEIR 
BEHAVIOR 
BECAUSE OF 
THEIR 
PROBLEMS.   

Note:  
1. Please let us know 
about your vacation 
plans and what days 
your child will be absent 
from the daycare. 
 
2. It is important that 
you let us know if you 
change your phone no. 
and/or address.  
  
3. Last month we bid 
farewell to Safia. We 
welcome our new 
addition Joy. 
 


